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2011 has been a busy year of ministry, conferences and travel. 
 
*February was our National Ministers Conference-with Missionaries Chris and Paula Richardson from   
       Madagascar were our guest speakers. 
*March started year 2 of our Bible College.  We have 23 students from Kenya, Uganda, Burundi,  Sudan  
       and Rwanda 
*April was Ladies Conference with Sis. Sharon Roch from Houston, Texas with her team of Sis. Yell and  
       Sis. Castleberry.  Sis. Pam Smoak from Tanzania also was with us and ministered. 
*May –Bro. Crumpacker and Bro. Richard Smoak traveled to Burundi to hold a Bible College module with   
       54 Pastors participating. 
*June-Kenya hosted a Faculty Education Training Seminar for Bible College Instructors from East Africa 
       Taught by Missionaries Jim and Linda Poitras and Bro. Nick Sisco from Ghana.  Attended by 58  
        teachers  from 8 countries 
   Also Kenya hosted the East African Sub Regional Conference, attended by 54 people from 8 countries 
   Guest speakers: Rev. Ron Libby, Maryland, Rev. Mark Parker, Oklahoma, Rev. Don Clenney,    
        Mississippi and our Regional Director Rev. Jerry Richardson 
    Sis. Cylinda Nichol, representative from the Missionary Kids Ministry was with us and had a mini MK  
        Retreat with our missionary kids. 
 

 

 

 

  
Sis. Roch, Ministering                              Bible College Students and Staff                                E. Africa Faculty Improvement Seminar 

 

Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer and financial support.  Together we are making a difference in East Africa.   

                                                                         Jim and Karen Crumpacker       
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